
Ponte Vedra Sharks Booster Club 

Meeting Minutes 

December 5, 2022- PVHS Media Center 

 

Call to order by Stephanie Cills at 7:02 PM 

Attendance: 

Stephanie Cills- President, General Boosters 

Susan Brice-Booster Fundraising 

Sheila Rice- Secretary, General Boosters 

Dipak Rajhansa- Treasurer, General Booster & Girls indoor Volleyball 

John Ward- Vice President 

Mike Harrison- Athletic Director 

Karen Macko- Cheerleading 

Liz Owen- Football, Boys Lacrosse  

Janine Manley- Dance 

Susanne Gainer-Track and Field 

Mel Intemann-Boys Basketball  

Dave Richards-Girls Basketball 

Rachel Daughtry-Girls Softball 

Linda White- Cross Country Boys & Girls 

Sharon Grant-Cross Country Boys & Girls 

Dave McCann - Girls Soccer 

Katie Hitchcock-Boys Soccer 

Alexa Christoforatos- Girls Wrestling 

Brenda Rizzuto-Boys and Girls Wrestling 

Cinda Glod- Girls Weightlifting 

Nicole Johnson-Boys Volleyball 

Carolyn Tarboletti- Girls Lacrosse 

Erica Chigounis-Boys Lacrosse 

 

 

Officer Reports: 

PRESIDENT- Stephanie shared that all sports teams at PVHS are registered for Chip in for Charity 

program through The Players Championship.  Each team was given an individual code to use, and the 

boosters will also share customizable marketing materials received from The Players.    Last year the 

sports programs netted over $17 K. 

 

Stephanie shared the Booster memberships to date and the current number is 382 members. 

 

FUNDRAISING- 

 

Booster Bash is scheduled for Saturday, February 11th from 6:00 PM-10:00 PM at Three Palms.  Tickets 

went on sale on December 1, 2022.  To date we have sold 36 tickets vs 85 at this same time last year. 

Susan reminded the group that each sport is responsible to supply three auction items.  Susan also 



informed the group that General Boosters will pay for one coach from each sport to attend the booster 

bash.  Additional coaches may attend for a cost of $20 per coach. 

 

TREASURER- Dipak informed the group that the current General Booster Balance is $107,173. 

 

 

There is also a financial commitment for a new scoreboard for the gym. This scoreboard will be funded 

collaboratively by several sources including the Athletic Department, General Boosters and Individual 

sports teams.  The teams participating in the funding will be given the opportunity to sell permanent 

signage on the scoreboard. 

 

 

Director Report: 

 

ATHELETIC DIRECTOR- Mike shared that the plans for a new track have been finalized and should be 

approved by our January booster meeting. Installation will take place over the summer.  

 

Mike reminded the group that for all home sporting events the first 50 students will receive free 

admission.  This does not include basketball and he may exclude some lacrosse games.  

 

There is a GO FAN meeting tomorrow to discuss improved functionality to meet our needs as a school, 

Mike will report back to the group in January. 

 

Mike will attend the National Athletic Director Conference this weekend in Nashville. 

 

The candidate for the boys’ volleyball head coach has backed out and a new search is underway. 

 

Liaisons updated the group on their team’s activities. 

 

The next General Booster Meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 10th, 2023 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:55 PM 


